
Craver, Patti

From: Egan, Joseph [jeganl@entergy.com] •[ x'oýý
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2012 7:54 AM I
To: Balsam, Briana
Subject: RE: Pilgrim: NRC's complete responses to 4-9-12 NMFS questions

Thanks. That was my conclusion, but I wanted to verify so there was no doubt.

From: Balsam, Briana [mailto:Briana.Balsam(nrc.qov] Aa
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2012 7:51 AM
To: Egan, Joseph
Subject: RE: Pilgrim: NRC's complete responses to 4-9-12 NMFS questions

She received it. I sent another copy to the correct address after this one got kicked back. I called her to follow
up and make sure that she got all the attachments, too, so I would know for sure that she got everything.

From: Egan, Joseph [mailtoJ:ieQan 1entergy.com]
Sent: Friday, April 13, 2012 3:26 PM
To: Balsam, Briana
Subject: RE: Pilgrim: NRC's complete responses to 4-9-12 NMFS questions

Briana,

Did Julie receive this email? Her address is "@NOAA.gov", not "@nmfs.gov".

Thanks,
Joe

From: Balsam, Briana [mailto:Briana.Balsam nrc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2012 12:51 PM
To: juliecrockerdnmfs.aov
Cc: Logan, Dennis; Susco, Jeremy; Smith, Maxwell; Egan, Joseph
Subject: Pilgrim: NRC's complete responses to 4-9-12 NMFS questions

Julie,

I attached the NRC's completed responses to the questions on Pilgrim that you sent in your April 9 email to
follow-up on our partial response dated April 10.

I will also be forwarding several zip files containing the documents referenced in the responses in subsequent
emails. I tried to send them all as one zip folder, but it seems as if my agency's email attachment size limit is a
bit higher than yours-the last email I was able to send, but it came back undeliverable. All of the references
should also be publically available in our ADAMS system also, and I have included the accession number for
each in the attached responses, so that would be another way for you to access those documents if email
doesn't work.

Briana

Briana A. Balsam
Biologist
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